
 

 

Wednesday, 11 September 2024 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Residential Visit – June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to those parents who have already signed their child up to our residential visit for pupils in Years 

4, 5 and 6 from Monday, 9 June 2025 to Wednesday, 11 June 2025 at Whitemoor Lakes in Staffordshire. 

We still have spaces available for this incredible visit so have extended the deadline for securing a space 

for your child. Please see the link below for further information about the activity centre: 

https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/whitemoor-lakes/  

The total cost of the trip is £271 per pupil, which we are sure you will agree, is fantastic value for a 3-day trip! 

We are asking parents and carers to make a payment of £236 for activities, board and lodging and a voluntary 

contribution of £35 to cover the cost of transport.  

 

No child will be excluded from the visit if parents cannot afford the payment or voluntary contribution but 

we will ask that all parents who cannot afford this apply for a grant through the William Harding’s Charity 

instead – we can support you to apply for this in school if needed. Without these contributions either from 

parents or via the grant, your child’s place will not be secured.  

The William Harding’s Charity offers grants to schools and individuals based in Aylesbury to help and support 

with education, school trips and uniform. To apply for the grant through the William Harding’s Charity, please 

collect a form from the school office. This will need to be completed and returned to The William Harding’s 

Charity along with the supporting evidence of financial income, benefits and proof of school trip costings.  

For more information about the William Harding Charity visit: 

https://www.leapwithus.org.uk/funding/william-hardings-charity/  

There will be a maximum of 50 places available for pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6. Please secure your child’s space 

by paying a deposit of £25 through Arbor before Wednesday, 2 October. If you need support to do this, 

please contact the school office. 

If you would like to learn more about the trip and Whitemoor Lakes as a venue, please contact Miss Needham 

or Mrs Woon who will be happy to answer any further questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 

https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/whitemoor-lakes/
https://www.leapwithus.org.uk/funding/william-hardings-charity/

